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IMPORTANT DATES AND REMINDERS:
School closed 10/11, Columbus Day-Staff In-Service
Board of Education Meeting: 10/12 at 7 pm. Check the school website, under Stillwater School
Announcements, for more information.

Picture Day Retakes: 10/26
Fall Conferences: 10/27, 4-7 pm. and 10/28, 5-8 pm.


BREAKFAST AND LUNCH MENUS:
https://stillwaterschool.nutrislice.com/menu/

STILLWATER RETAKE DAY - OCTOBER 26, 2021
Parents will be able to order online if their child was not here for picture day. If they did receive
pictures and would like them redone, they will need to send the original pictures in with their
child on retake day to give back to the photographer. 



www.schoolcraftstudios.com
Online Code: SWATERRETAKES

SUBSTITUTE SCHOOL NURSES NEEDED
Must be a licensed RN with Substitute Nurse Certification.



Please contact Colleen Hurley for more details.
973-383-6171 ex: 216
colleen.hurley@stillwaterschool.net

https://stillwaterschool.nutrislice.com/menu/
http://www.schoolcraftstudios.com/
mailto:colleen.hurley@stillwaterschool.net


PRESCHOOL NEWS:
Happy Fall! The preschool classes have happily adjusted to their school routine. Meeting their
teachers and making new friends has been fun! The children have been busy hearing stories,
learning new songs and dances and exploring their creative classroom centers. They
especially love the preschool playground! The children are looking forward to their upcoming
trip to Ideal Farms for pumpkin picking and also the visit from Stillwater Fire Department.
Wishing all of our preschool friends and families a happy and safe Autumn season!

KINDERGARTEN NEWS:
The kindergarten classes have been “falling” right into the school routine. We are so happy to
be here! We have been learning about the four seasons, the five senses and concentrating on
color word recognition. We are learning new letters and sight words every week. In October,
we will be learning about fall, fire safety, pumpkins and of course having fun with some
Halloween activities. Enjoy the beautiful colors of Sussex County! Happy Fall!

FIRST GRADE NEWS:

https://s.smore.com/u/79e6/f0956bc5f43340fa9bc120d5fa8023ff.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/d064/f6128de5a630659cd91abb36e64fda51.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/0560/9a84a88aeb378fc591a4a0c104a74da3.jpeg
https://s.smore.com/u/e035/6c97501cfc3b8db5d32f0a53e80e215e.jpeg


The children in first grade have completed a unit on animals. They have learned about habitats,
features and offspring. We celebrated the end of our unit at the Turtleback Zoo on Thursday,
October 7, 2021. The children were able to interact with the animals throughout the zoo. As a
special treat, the children participated in a hands-on workshop about animal habitats and
adaptations.

FALL IS HERE! HERE ARE SOME FUN FALL
WEBSITES! ENJOY!


https://bucketlistjourney.net/fun-fall-bucket-list-activities/



https://www.realsimple.com/work-life/entertainment/fall-activities



NURSE NEWS:

https://bucketlistjourney.net/fun-fall-bucket-list-activities/
https://www.realsimple.com/work-life/entertainment/fall-activities


CLUBS ARE BACK!
Good News...Clubs are back this school year! Miss Radimer and Mrs. Riva will be holding
several clubs throughout the school year for students both before and afterschool! The clubs
this fall will be: Fall Morning Fitness (Grades K-3), Fall Morning Fitness (Grades 4-6) and The
Let's B-Social Club (Grades K-2). Be on the lookout for permission slips to come home in the
next two weeks!

COMMUNITY SECTION - THE FOLLOWING ARE
NOT SCHOOL SPONSORED EVENTS:



pdf

Coloring Contest Results2021.pdf

HSST 15th Annual Fall Festival is excited to announce the winners of
the Coloring Contest!

Download

276.1 KB

pdf

Halloween Entry Form.pdf
STILLWATER TOWNSHIP RECREATION COMMISION, ENTRY FORM
FOR HALLOWEEN DECORATING COMPETITION

Download
200.1 KB

The Stillwater-Fredon Wrestling Program is looking for people to take over and lead the new
generation of future wrestlers. Please advise if you have interest in running the program. The
program comes complete with new mats, uniforms, and a tremendous history of successful
wrestlers. If you have interest, there will be assistance for a safe and positive program
transition. Board positions, coaches, and parent volunteers are all needed and welcome.
Please also reach out if your child will be interested in wrestling this year. With your help and
leadership, we hope this program can continue to serve our youth and provide a solid
foundation for Kittatinny High School Wrestling. Rene and Steve Dalling have given 13 years to
this program and have children at the high school level. Please contact Rene Dalling Via email
or cell- (973)-903-4975 or rene.dalling@gmail.com
*This is NOT a School Sponsored Event

pdf

Goryeb Newsletter for October.pdf
Atlantic Health System Children’s Health and Goryeb Children’s
Hospital Programs: free of charge, click document for more
information

Download
326.8 KB

pdf

YMCA Columbus Day Vacation Camp Flyer.pdf
Sussex County YMCA is offering a Vacation Camp at our facility in
Hardyston on Columbus Day - Monday, October 11th!

Download
2.1 MB

pdf

Kittatinny Youth Lacrosse Clinic.pdf
Kittatinny Youth Lacrosse Clinic, 10/16, 4-6 pm

Download
59.7 KB

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/615c5265b2ef9ca48aafe521
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/615ef6ac77a955e648bd658e
mailto:rene.dalling@gmail.com
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/615b1b767f8c41016824e676
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/614dcb4467f6c617e183276d
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/614b74308df454b0e64a0bfc


STILLWATER PTA INFORMATION:

docx

Clean Up Flyer Stillwater.docx
Stillwater Township invites residents, businesses, organizations &
schools to join together for the 2021 Fall Paulins Kill Watershed
CLEAN UP - 10/23

Download
253.3 KB

The Cub Scout Pack 83 is focused on providing a platform for our youth to learn social skills,
create adventures, and be involved with and learn how to give back to the community they live
in. Stillwater Cub Scout Pack 83 is open to boys entering Grades K-5. Our final sign up and
recruiting event before the year starts will be Friday September 17th at the community center
from 6pm-8pm. Any questions please reach out to Robert Molinet 973-903-0637.

The Stillwater PTA has a lot of fun events planned for this school year. For insurance
purposes, certain events such as the family fun nights, Daddy/Daughter Dance and such
require at least one attendee within the family in attendance to be a PTA Member.


All of this information should have been sent home with families this week, including
instructions on how to become a PTA Member.


We are here to tell you that if you or anyone you know in the community would like to be a
PTA Member but are currently experiencing a hardship, please know that we are here to help!


Simply send us an email to stillwatertwppta@gmail.com with the name of the individual you
would like to have signed up within your family, and we will take care of the rest!


We want everyone to have the same opportunities and would never exclude anyone from these
activities should they have a need for assistance. We understand that these times have
caused many struggles and we are here to help.


A special shout out to the good samaritan who has donated 20 memberships to the people in
our community, we thank you.

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6149d65874c39db45ab69300
mailto:stillwatertwppta@gmail.com


pdf

Halloween Candy Bar Bingo.pdf
FRIDAY OCTOBER 15, 2021 6:00pm-8:00pm

Download
463.2 KB

SIXTH GRADE CLASS FUNDRAISER:


SHOP FRESH ROASTED COFFEE & GOURMET SNACKS
30% of your purchase will support the Sixth Grade Class of 2022.




https://www.drivencoffeefundraising.com/ref/stillwater-class-of-2022

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/614b4bdd7e321564c63427b5
https://www.drivencoffeefundraising.com/ref/stillwater-class-of-2022




SPIRIT WEAR:
Below is the shopping link:
https://twentyfourink.com/collections/stillwater-school?ref=1fxdrrto0wui

https://twentyfourink.com/collections/stillwater-school?ref=1fxdrrto0wui


Stillwater PTA
Please check this section of the newsletter weekly for PTA news, updates and special events*

You can also visit our websites at https://stillwatertwp.memberhub.com
Like us on Facebook: “Stillwater Twp. PTA"

2021-2022 PTA Executive Board Officers
President- Amanda Gilmore- stillwaterptapresident@gmail.com

Vice President - Matt Bello- stillwatertwppta@gmail.com
Treasurer - Kami Britt-Pogue- treasurerstillwaterpta@gmail.com

Secretary- Christine Bello- stillwatertwppta@gmail.com

https://stillwatertwp.memberhub.com/
mailto:stillwaterptapresident@gmail.com
mailto:stillwatertwppta@gmail.com
mailto:treasurerstillwaterpta@gmail.com
mailto:stillwatertwppta@gmail.com



